
 Tikka .308 Calibre Ammunition 
for a Centrefire Rifle 

(All 20 and 50 cartridge packets and 
200 cartridge in plastic containers)

Sold at Beretta Australia Firearms Dealers February 2016 - October 2019 

What are the defects? Corrosion can occur on the inside of new or 
reloaded ammunition cartridges, which weakens their strength. 

What are the hazards? The weakened cartridge may split on firing rifle, 
causing burning gases to leak from the rifle and rifle to malfunction during 
use. This may pose a risk of serious injury or death to the user. This hazard 
may also occur in reloaded cartridges. 

What should consumers do? Consumers should immediately stop using 
the cartridges (new or reloaded) and contact their nearest Beretta Australia 
Firearms Dealer for replacement cartridges or a full refund of the purchase 
price.   

For other options for replacement or refund please visit 
https://www.berettaaustralia.com.au/Tikka308recall  

Contact Details: For further information, contact the nearest Beretta 
Australia Firearms Dealer directly or contact Beretta Australia on  
03 9799 5100 between 8:30am and 5:30pm AEDT, by e-mail at 
info@berettaaustralia.com or visit https://www.berettaaustralia.com.au 
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